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4 DAWSON PARK - ENVIRONMENTAL IMPROVEMENTS (AN79-2012) 
 
As part of a programme of improvements to Dawson Park, it is proposed: 
 

• to erect a fence between the car park at the Dunnottar Place entrance and the park to reduce 
damage to the grass areas caused by indiscriminate parking and vehicle turning; and 

 
• to extend the existing footpath network to connect to the play area. 

 
It is proposed to refurbish and re-use an existing fence recovered from the site clearance at Allan 
Street Car Park.  The cost of undertaking these works will be £6,555 and the Director of Corporate 
Services advises that these costs can be met from allowances within the Environment Department's 
Capital Budget 2012/13. 
 
It is recommended that the proposed improvements are approved and that the Director of 
Environment be instructed to undertake these works. 
 
 
 


